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Q1 In response to FOI/2020/125 is it likely that the Trust will renew for another 3 years? Also 

when will this be finalised? 
  
A1 It is likely we will renew for a further period, however there isn’t a set date for that at the 

moment as COVID-19 has taken precedence on a number of items 
  
 


